
 

 

 
 

Memorandum 
 
To:  Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
Through: Chuck Lindsey, City Manager 
 
From:  Sean Cannon, Ports Director 
 
Date:  October 13, 2020 
 
Re:  September Monthly Report  

 
 
Revenue:  City Marina saw $52,148 in total revenue during the month of September. 
 

 
 
Occupancy: September’s average daily occupancy was 59% 
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TOTAL TRANSIENT ARRIVALS  
 
*IN-STATE VESSELS: 7 
 
*OUT-OF-STATE VESSELS: 4 
 
*FOREIGN VESSELS: 0 
 
*TOTAL VESSELS: 11 
 
 
 
News: Seamar inspection & cleaning of the mooring balls was done and completed mid-
September. Water quality testing was conducted and passed with flying colors.  
 
Sheriff’s Office, FWC, and Coastguard are jointly working together to improving safety 
sanitation as well as enforcement of the laws relative to public safety.  
 
  
Projects: There was no ongoing projects as we focused on finishing current projects before 
the end of the fiscal year and in preparation for busy 
season.   

 
  
 
 
   

 
  

 

 


